
Dear	Members	of	the	UA	Community	-- 

The	University	of	Alaska	has	entered	into	a	Voluntary	Resolution	Agreement	(VRA)	with	the	United	States	
Department	of	Education	Office	of	Civil	Rights	(OCR).	This	is	the	culmination	of	OCR’s	three-year	compliance	
review	of	the	university’s	handling	of	sexual	harassment	and	sexual	assault	cases	on	our	campuses. 

OCR’s	review	began	in	May	2014	with	the	university	providing	more	than	20,000	documents,	including	274	
sexual	harassment	and	sexual	assault	files	from	2011	to	mid


